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CPUC ORDERS WATER COMPANIES TO CALL FOR
VOLUNTARY

20 PERCENT WATER USE REDUCTION FROM CUSTOMERS

SAN FRANCISCO, February 28, 2014 - The California Public Utilities Commission 
(CPUC) has ordered investor-owned water companies to comply with Governor 
Edmund G. Brown Jr.’s call for a 20 percent water use reduction statewide, as well as 
any future conservation directives from the Governor, as the state works together to 
support drought mitigation and relief efforts.

On January 17, 2014, the Governor took swift action to declare a State of Emergency 
to address growing water, agricultural, and economic concerns around the state due to 
extreme drought conditions. Governor Brown established a Drought Task Force that is 
traveling throughout the state to meet with local officials in the hardest hit areas. State 
officials are working closely with federal agencies to provide assistance to affected 
communities and to forecast needs. Further, Governor Brown, along with the leaders 
of the State Senate and Assembly, announced comprehensive legislation to 
immediately help communities address drought impacts.

Under yesterday’s decision by the CPUC, large investor-owned water companies will 
request voluntary conservation from customers in order to reduce consumption. 
Customers must be notified through a bill insert or direct mailing. If voluntary measures
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do not yield the necessary reduction in consumption, or in circumstances of prolonged 
or severe drought, companies may apply to the CPUC to activate mandatory rationing 
after appropriate public notice and comment.

The CPUC is responsible for ensuring that California’s investor-owned water utilities 
deliver clean, safe, and reliable water to their customers at reasonable rates. There 
are 116 investor-owned water utilities and 14 investor-owned wastewater utilities 
under the CPUC’s jurisdiction providing water service to about 16 percent of 
California’s residents. Approximately, 95 percent of that total is served by 10 large 
water utilities each serving more than 10,000 connections.

The proposal voted on is available at
httpi//docs. cpuc.ca.gov/PublishedDocs/Published/G000/M088/K457/38457571 .PDF.

For a list of tips on ways to save water, a calculator to find out how much water you 
use each day, and more, visit the state’s water conservation campaign website at
www.saveourH2o.org.

For more information on the CPUC, please visit www.cpuc.ca.gov.

###

Terrie Prosper

Director, News and Public Information Office

California Public Utilities Commission
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